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Current 11th Grade Students: 
School Day SAT will be given on Wednesday, March 1 

For all current 11th grade students – at no cost 

You do NOT need to register for this exam date via College Board 

More information / details will be coming soon! 

 
 
Last Chance AFA Auditions 
 
Students who are interested in applying to the Academy for the Fine Arts have a second chance to get their 
applications in for next year.   
 
The AFA is the college and career pathway program for FCPS students in grades 10-12 offering focus areas in 
art, dance, music, musical theatre, and theatre.  We over advanced level courses (some for AP or Dual 
Enrollment credit) in a collaborative and creative environment comprised of students from all 10 FCPS High 
Schools.  
 
To access the AFA application, visit: https://sites.google.com/fcps.org/academyforthefinearts/apply  
To access the audition packet, 
visit: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1orHJE8mnJ1eg_ouR2yzjWIzVd89eyne7rwrWyUQwjBI/edit  
 
Students who would like to be considered for this opportunity must complete their applications by March 
31st and will be contacted to schedule their audition in April.   
 
 
 

 

10th Grade Students – 

Counselors will be calling you in for your 10th grade 

conference over the next few weeks 

https://sites.google.com/fcps.org/academyforthefinearts/apply
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1orHJE8mnJ1eg_ouR2yzjWIzVd89eyne7rwrWyUQwjBI/edit


EARLY COLLEGE  

  
 The FCC Early College program is a way to earn an associate degree and high school diploma 
simultaneously by attending FCC full-time during your junior and senior years. The program 
was created to increase participation and completion for students from populations 
historically underrepresented in higher education and is open to all FCPS high school students. 
  

Current FCPS sophomores can apply NOW until April 1st, 2023. 
  
Members of the Dual Enrollment Team will go through the details of the Early College program 
and acceptance process, and they will answer questions from interested students and families. 
  
Contact the DE Office at DualEnrollment@frederick.edu, 301-624-2893, 
or www.frederick.edu/de 

 

 
 

Seniors: 

See Naviance for details about the following Scholarships: 
Frederick Health Auxiliary Scholarship 

Frederick Association of School Support Employees Scholarship 

Miss Frederick Scholarship 

Rotary Club of Carroll Creek Scholarship 

Kappa Kappa Iota Scholarship 
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